
 

CITY OF REVERE – Board of Health 

Meeting Minutes, July 25, 2024 

Call of Members: Dr. Drew Bunker, Kathleen Savage, Lauren Buck, Viviana Catano, Michael Wells, Paula 

Sepulveda 

 

Topic Discussed: Review and accept meeting minutes from June 25, 2024. Minutes presented to Board 

members; minutes approved.   

Topic Discussed:  Public Health Communicable monthly report (Lauren Buck) 

o The city of Revere has an overall low incidence of disease, though the COVID-19 figures remained 

high with 87 confirmed cases in the city in July, it does not take into account the unreported 

cases. 

o Massachusetts is seeing a spike in COVID and upper-respiratory diseases 

o Massachusetts Department of Public Health confirmed that a Worcester-area resident who had 

returned from overseas travel was confirmed with measles in July, the first such incidence in 

since 2020 

o individuals who do not know their measles vaccine status should consider getting at least an 

initial dose of the MMR vaccine. 

Topic Discussed Inspectional Services monthly report (Michael Wells) 

o Michael Wells presents all inspections conducted by Inspectional Services in June   

Topic Discussed:  Licensing 

o Body Art Establishment License – Katherine Peguero 

o Body Art Individual Practitioner License- Kat Beauty Co 

License approved by Dr. Drew Bunker, Kathleen Savage, Viviana Catano 

 

o Chicken Keeping License – Jadier Pimenta (FAILED INSPECTION) 

Topic Discussed:  Revere Residents’ concerns  

o Revere resident Wayne Rose addressed the board regarding the issue of overflowing dumpsters 

throughout the city. Michael Wells stated he was actively being work on issue  

o Anthony Cantino addressed the board regarding personal issue 

 


